



2-1-87

Hello Fellow BMW Members,

Our January meeting was held at the F.O.P. Hall in Styvania, we had 13 members and 1 guests present. Meeting was called to at 8:00 pm. Réad the treasurers report we had 1,234.69, wrote a check to Rick Pelton for \$370.00 and wrote a check for \$25.00 and a check for me for stamps, for \$22.00, leaving a balance of \$817.69. Rick needed two more checks one for \$300.00 for fair grounds and \$200.00 for the cateriers. Ray Smith 1st it and Leo Peiffer 2nd it. Giving us a balance of \$317.69.



We talked about our rally, we will be having a Dis - Jockey his name is Buddy Carr. We are planing to have a road tour.

Don Smith is planing a freeze out this year it will the 21st of February, if you are planing to go please let Don know he would like a head count. Call him at 666-2528 or let him know at our next meeting. It will be held at Maumee Bay State Park.

Don't forget that your dues are due by the first of March.
Our next meeting will be held at the F.O.P. Hall in Slyvania,
February 10,1987 the second Tuesday.

See you next week at our meeting. By for now your newsletter editor Leslie Braun.